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Date: July 20, 2021 

 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Re:   Mobile Device Purchase – Federal COVID-Related Funding 
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of Chromebooks plus carts, and Microsoft 

Surface Go 2s plus carts, at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on 

Monday, July 26, 2021. I would like to recommend the purchase of 3,936 

Chromebooks and 137 charging/storage carts from Presidio in the amount of 

$1,662,379.00 along with purchasing 459 Surface Go 2s and 17 

charging/storage carts from CDW-G in the amount of $335,580.00, for a total 

cost of $1,997,959.00.  

The Chromebooks will replace the 2017 Chromebooks, which will no longer be 

supported by Google in fall 2022. The Surface Go 2s will be additional machines 

for use in K-1 classrooms. Both quotes come from contract pricing, which fulfills 

the Board’s requirement to bid. Funding will be from federal COVID-related funds 

received by the District. 

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  
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